
Week Beginning 6th October 2025 

This half-term our topic is ‘Happy Children, Happy School’ 
 

Literacy 

This week in phonics we will recap the sounds we have 

learnt and we will be learning the grapheme phoneme 

correspondence (GPC) for g/o/c/k.   
 

Mathematics 

This week our number of the week is number 4.  We 

will also be learning how to copy, create and continue 

simple patterns.   
 

Understanding the World 

We will be talking about who else is in our family. We 

will be learning the vocabulary sibling means brother or 

sister and relative means other people in our family 

such as aunts, uncles and cousins. We will also talk 

about our pets being members of our family too. 

 

 
Reminders 

• Parent Curriculum Meeting on Wednesday 8th 

October at 6pm in the school hall. 

• EPTFA Bun Sale is also on Friday don’t forget 50p 

for a bun.  

• PE begins this week on Friday remember to come in 

your PE clothes. 


